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SAN JOSE — As expected, the

Central Coast Section Board of:

Managers Thursday approved the
elimination of all sectional compe-
tition on the frosh-soph level, effec-
tive this fall.

The CCS had sponsored frosh-
soph meets in boys’ and girls’
swimming, boys’ cross country and
boys’ track.
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Elimination of the frosh-soph di-
vision was strongly opposed by
many track and swim coaches.

“I don’t feel we can defend hav-
ing frosh-soph competition for
boys and not for girls in some
sports, or having frosh-soph in indi-
vidual sports but not in team
sports,’”” board chairman Wil
Concklin said during the meeting at

the San Jose Elks Club. “So we have
to either add to or restrict pro-
grams. And adding girls’ frosh-
soph to a section meet, for example,
would be impractical.”

Scheduled appeals by the De
Anza and South Peninsula athletic
leagues concerning the recent sec-
tion-wide realignment were post-
poned.



